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8/11/2025 

 

SECOND NOTICE OF NONCOMPLIANCE – Limited Water Use Permit #1701 

Via email: ninaoliai@gmail.com 

 

Nina Wagner Oliai 

1988 Thousand Oaks Blvd. 

Berkeley, CA 94707 

 
Re: BCPUD Account 10232040; Service Address: 76 Altura 

 

Dear Nina: 

 

This letter is to advise you that you again exceeded the maximum quarterly water 

consumption allowed by the terms of your limited water use permit (LWUP) and therefore remain 

out of compliance with that permit.  (Please refer to our prior Notice of Non-Compliance dated 

July 9, 2025, a copy of which is attached.)  Specifically, during the 30-day period ending August 

9, 2025, your average water consumption was 2206 cubic feet. The maximum amount allowed 

under your LWUP is 1217 cubic feet or 302 gallons per day.   

 

As you have not come into compliance with the terms of your LWUP as required by our 

notice of July 9, 2025, this matter will be referred to the BCPUD Board of Directors for 

consideration at its regularly scheduled monthly meeting on September 17, 2025.  The 

meeting will be held at Bolinas Fire Department Meeting Room (100 Mesa Road) beginning at 

6:00 p.m. You will receive a copy of the meeting agenda prior to the meeting date. Please be 

advised that applicable BCPUD regulations provide that LWUPs are subject to revocation for 

non-compliance and that the BCPUD may discontinue service to a customer whose LWUP has 
been revoked.  You have a right to a hearing before the Board of Directors before any decision 

is made to discontinue your water service.  

 

Please call me at the phone number listed above if you have any questions about this 

letter or your LWUP. 

 

 

 

 
Annie Laufman 

Administrative Aide 


